
Opting In for Text Messages 

The Mercer Island School District uses School Messenger for email/text notifications to be sent to 
families.  To opt-in for texting, you can enter your cell phone number to be used for texts in 
Skyward’s Family Access. 

Once you log into Family Access, click on the Skylert tab on the left. 

On the bottom part of the screen, enter the cell phone(s) where you wish to receive texts.  Check the 
box(es) for which type of notification you would like to receive on your phone.  Then click Save. 

Note:  You may need to repeat this process if you have more than one child in the district. 


